
 

 

 
                                             December 07, 2011 

 

 
Mayor John Dickert 
& the Common Council 
 
Ladies and Gentlemen: 
 
The Parks, Recreation and Cultural Services Department would like to meet with the Public 
Safety and Licensing Committee to request to enter into a Professional Services Agreement with 
Water Technologies, Inc. to monitor construction and start-up of the mechanical systems 
related to the rehabilitation of the Laurel Clark Fountain. 
 
Price is not to exceed $8,000.  Funds are available in account 930.082.5860, S. Johnson Parkway 
Donation SCJ. 
 
 Staff will be available at the meeting to discuss this in greater detail. 
 
              Respectfully requested, 
 
 
 
              Donnie Snow 
              Director  
 
 

 

 

 

       


